Lucy Wyn-Griffiths

From: Martina Martin

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 8:01 PM
To: Council; corporate

Cc: Brent Martin

Subject: Whitegold Hydro Undergrounding

Dear Mayor and Council,

My husband and I live at 7321 Toni Sailer Lane in White Gold and the home has been in our family since

1982. We have seen many changes happen in our community over the years.

When the house south of us was built 4 years ago, the hydro pole was moved from the south side of our
neighbour’s property, to the north side. When we look out our front window now, we look at a hydro pole.

We are writing to you as supporters of the White Gold Utilities under grounding project which was approved by
the Mayor and Council on November 3rd.

We were very excited to see this project move forward, which was decided through a democratic process as
established under the Community Charter, with the neighbourhood casting their vote well in excess of the
required threshold.

We were surprised when you decided on 17 November to review your decision on December 1%, and we hope
that once again, you will respect the democratic process that has been implemented, and continue to support
this project in line with the majority support in the neighbourhood. We see the project in the budget shared
this last week and look forward to it being implemented.

Thank you,

Martina and Brent Martin



